June 29, 2017

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF THE REGULAR MEETING
OF THE
BURBANK-GLENDALE-PASADENA AIRPORT AUTHORITY

NOTICE is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena
Airport Authority scheduled for Monday, July 3, 2017, at 9:00 a.m., in the Airport
Skyroom of the Hollywood Burbank Airport, 2627 Hollywood Way, Burbank, California
91505, has been cancelled and there will be no special meeting scheduled in lieu
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Terri Williams, Board Secretary
Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority
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